
Lake Idlewild Utility Company 

October 27, 2014 

Office of Commission Clerk 
Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 

Re: Docket No. 140171-WU- Tariff Filing of Lake Idlewild Utility Company on Behalf of W.B.B. Utilities, 
Inc. (Certificate No. 531-W) for a Revision in Customer Billing From Quarterly Water Rates to Monthly 
Water Rates in Lake County 

Dear Commission Clerk, 

On September 4, 2014, Lake Idlewild Utility Company (Lake Idlewild) filed its request for a tariff 
approval for a revision in customer billing from quarterly water rates to monthly water rates. 
Pursuant to Section 367.091(6), Florida Statutes, "The commission may withhold consent to the 
operation of any or all portions of the new rate schedule, by vote to that effect within 60 days 
giving a reason or statement of good cause for withholding its consent." 

The 60 day statutory timeframe ends on November 3, 2014. Since the Commission does not 
have a regularly scheduled agenda conference until November 25, 2014, Lake Idlewild hereby 
waives the statutory timeframe in Section 367.091(6), F.S. until November 25, 2014. 

If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Troy Rendell at (727) 848-8292, ext. 245. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Troy Rendell 
Manager of Regulated Utilities 
I I For Lake Idlewild Utility Company 

5320 Captains Court, New Port Richey, Florida 34652 
Mailing: C/0 4939 Cross Bayou Boulevard, New Port Richey, Florida 34652 

Tel: 727-848-8292 
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